
Anti-Bullying Champions!

Congratulations to our Year 5 
class who have completed their 
training to become new Anti-
Bullying Champions and are 
proudly wearing their badges!

Remember, if you are 
worried, reach out. There 
are lots of people ready 

to listen to you.
We want to 

be a school of 
upstanders!

November 
2022

Well done and thank you to our Year 6 
Anti-Bullying Champions who supported 
in other classes with our anti-bullying 
work and presented a brilliant whole 
school assembly, sharing lots of different 
scenarios about physical, verbal, online 
and indirect bullying. 
They also shared lots of important 
messages about what bullying is and how 
to prevent and stop it if it happens.


